
École Elémentaire MARTHA CURRIE Elementary School 
 

5811 184 Street,  Surrey, B.C.  V3S-4N2  
Phone: 604-576-8551    Fax: 604-576-0431 
 

  

 

 
February 15, 2021 

 

Dear Martha Currie Parents/Guardians, 

 

This afternoon we were notified of a broken water line near our school, along 184th Street.  Fortunately, there is 

no damage to our school, but the water has been turned off and will remain off until repairs are complete.  We 

anticipate restoring water to our school in the morning.  

 

For the health and safety of students and staff, we will have a delayed start tomorrow morning (Tuesday 

the 16th).  Classes will start at 10:30 a.m.  Please line up in your usual area by 10:30 tomorrow. 

 

In the event there are any further delays, we ask that parents monitor their emails closely tomorrow morning.  If 

we are notified of any further delays, we will be in touch via email.  We will also post this information on the 

school website. 

 

Please note this means that Before School Care and StrongStart will both be cancelled on Tuesday morning. 

 

We recognize this delay will cause some inconvenience to many of our parents.  Thank you for patience and 

continued support. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. B. Samra 

 (Principal) 

 

 


